HUMANE OUTRAGE

Michael Vick is America’s newest dog owner. And Wayne

Pacelle, President of the Humane Society of the U.S,,
apparently thinks that’s fine. He has said:

VICK "WOULD DO A GOOD
JOB AS A PET OWNER.”

HSUS President Wayne Pacelle with Michael Vick.

REALLY??

Vick recently served time in prison for crimes related to dogfighting.
Vick and others hanged, drowned, and electrocuted dogs to death.

What is Pacelle thinking?
Did the $50,000 he got from Vick’s employer influence him?

Animal lovers should be outraged, and HSUS donors should
be appalled at where their money is going. Remember that HSUS

is NOT associated with your local animal shelter.
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